
 

 

 
 
May 28, 2021 
 
Valu Tec, Inc. 
6101 Stoney Creek Drive 
Fort Wayne, IN  46825 
 
RE:  Michigan Personal Property Tax Savings 
 
Dear Valu Tec Team, 
 
Thank you for assisting Van Der Graaf Corp. with the new Michigan Personal Property filing 
process.  The $16,500 tax savings in 2021 can be put back into our business, which is extremely 
important during these challenging times.   
 
We would recommend Valu Tec’s services to any manufacturer looking for a company that cares 
about their clients.  Valu Tec thinks out of the box and stays on top of tax laws to ensure they are 
offering the best tax savings solutions. 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
Nisha Rajput, Accounting Manager 
Van Der Graaf Corp. 

 
 

 


